
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 11 December 2003 

8. NEW BRIGHTON EVENTS NOTICEBOARD 
 
 The Assistant Community Adviser sought funding from the Board’s 2003/04 Discretionary funds for a 

lockable noticeboard to publicise professionally run events in New Brighton and the Board’s approval 
to apply for additional Council funding for an integrated arts component for the noticeboard.  An 
allocation of funding was deferred because further information was required on the proposal.  The 
Board decided: 

 
 1. That the Board give favourable consideration at a future meeting to an allocation from the 

2003/04 Discretionary funds for a lockable noticeboard to publicise professionally run events in 
New Brighton, when a more detailed proposal is available. 

 
 2. That an application be made to the Council funding for integrated arts components for $2,000 

for an arts component for the New Brighton noticeboard. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


